
 

                                                                                                                                                      
RECEPTION  CLASS  NEWSLETTER-Monday 17th June 2024 
The Shining Stars will be learning all about police officers and how they help to 
keep us safe. They will also be in role as police officers themselves in the role 
play Police Station, responding to an outdoor crime scene provocation; where 
various clues will be found e.g three porridge bowls and spoons, a hair bow and a 
lock of golden hair by the play house. The children will be writing police reports 
about the clues that they have found. In maths, the children will be exploring 
pairs in relation to the story: ‘Mr Gumpy’s Outing.’ In R.E the children will be 
thinking about how they can help others in their daily lives. In PSED, the 
children will be learning about keeping safe whilst visiting the seaside. As usual 
the children will be choosing their learning and playing in the provision, 
collaborating and extending their vocabulary and ideas. 
Tropical Butterfly House Trip 
Please make sure that trip money is paid online and all permission slips are 
returned to school. Thank you.  
 
Water bottles, sun hats and sun cream 
Please send your child with a fresh water bottle each day and a sun hat. Sun 
cream (labelled with your child’s name) can be sent into school and will be kept in 
a box by the book bags, where your child will be able to apply it. You may also 
want to apply your child’s sun cream before he/she arrives at school. Thank you. 
 
The parent/carer drop in session this week-Monday 17th June after school in 
Reception class 
**Remember to take a look at the ‘Shining Stars’ Reception class blog and 
tweets on the school website**  
 
If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to come to speak with 
myself or any member of the EYFS team, 
 
Mrs Hartley (Reception Class Teacher and EYFS Co-ordinator) 


